
 
 

Ship Type: All Trade Area: Iran 
 

Bulletin 323 - 09/03 - Ban on Argentinian Ships and Cargo - Iran 
 
We have been advised that from the 1st September 2003 all ships sailing under the Argentinian flag, or 
any vessel which has loaded cargo in Argentina for discharge in Iran, will be forbidden entry into all 
Iranian ports. 
 
This information was detailed in a circular issued by the Ports and Shipping Organisation of Iran. 
 
We advise Members to make their operations and chartering department aware of the above. 
 
Source of information: Sea Pars Shipping Services Ltd   
   Club Correspondents 
   Iran 
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